Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No. 46 - David O'Connell

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 11:38

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

The dumping of this waste into our local habitat has the potential to create unforseen and potentially damaging
consequences, which is potentially major error. The dumping of this waste in this fashion does not enjoy the
predictable consequences of disposal on land and may have a catastropl"gcﬁﬁ‘hpact on our marine flora and fauna.
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| would urge the EPA on behalf of my children and family to prec\)@h‘\tﬁis dumping from taking place.
<O
| G
Yours sincerely, K S
VA
&
S
David O'Connell <<o<\{\{\§\
OOQ\\
&

A
Bungalow 3, Simmonscourt Castle, BaIIsbrig;@: Dublin 4 Dublin IE
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